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March 12, 2020 
 
 
Dear Diocese of San José Catholic Schools families,  
 
This has been an unprecedented time for all of us. We thank you for your continued partnership.  
 
After careful consideration, the Diocese of San José will close its schools from Friday, March 13, to 
Friday, March 27, and transition to distance learning. We did not make this decision lightly and 
recognize the hardship this places on our families.  
 
To facilitate this transition, each school’s faculty and staff will report to their campus on Friday, March 
13, to finalize their distance learning plans. Your child’s school will communicate directly with you by 
end of day Friday to share specific information about next steps. 
 
We are actively supporting our principals, teachers, and staff as they serve our students in the coming 
weeks. As this remains a dynamic situation, we will continue to communicate with you as updates are 
available.  
 
We ask that everyone join us in prayer as we all navigate the days ahead. 
 

 
Yours in Christ,  
 
 
 
Bishop Oscar Cantú     Jennifer Beltramo, Superintent of Catholic Schools 

 


